
Subject: Penshurst Parent Governor Vacancy

Dear Parent/Carer

We have vacancies for two parent governors on the Local Governing Board.

If you are interested and would like information about the role, please email the Clerk gilly.stafford@consortiumtrust.co.uk.

Please enter the subject of your email as "Penshurst LGB Parent Governor".

Closing date for expressions of interest is Monday 18 September 2023.

Yours faithfully
The Hessle Academy
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